\*Printed for information

## LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE

**19 December 2008** 

Councillors Mrs Simpson, Mrs Cornes and Slater

## 627. \* FLUID, 95-97 HIGH STREET, NEWCASTLE APPLICATION TO VARY A PREMISES LICENCE

## Resolved

Following discussions with the applicant and Staffordshire Police, the Sub-Committee agreed that additional time should be granted to allow the applicant to apply for further temporary events for the premises. This would aid both the applicant and interested parties by providing further evidence upon which an informed decision could then be made. The Sub-Committee agreed that it would be in the public interest for the hearing to be adjourned until February 2009.